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A piece of Year 4 art work this week.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

NOV

16th Anti-Bullying Week/KS1 and 
Year 6B Parent Conferencing

17th Year 1 Vision Screening

23rd Year 3, 4, 5 & 6H Parent 
Conferencing

26th Nasal Flu Vaccines

27th Penny Pinching Boxes to be 
returned

DEC

1st SENCO Drop-In

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

COVID INFORMATION ON THE WEBPAGE

SCHOOL NEWS

REMEBRANCE DAY
Children have been learning about the significance of Remembrance in a variety of ways this 
week. They have produced some excellent work from moving poetry to beautiful art work. It 
has been great hearing about the different stories that children have also brought in about 
their relatives and we will be putting their work on a whole school display next week.
COVID-UPDATE
Please do not send your child into school if they have a high temperature, cough or have lost
their sense of taste and smell. If your child is absent due to taking a test, please inform the
school immediately of their result.
WHAT SHALL I DO IF MY CHILD HAS A TEST AND TESTS POSITIVE OVER THE WEEKEND?
Please notify the school on head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk as soon as possible and further
advice will be given to your family and any other families who require contacting will be
notified by the school.
CHILDREN IN NEED
Thank you to everyone who donated to this worthwhile cause in these difficult times. The
children have enjoyed wearing their own clothes and it has been lovely seeing some yellow
spots and ears in school today. We have raised a total of £198 for this worthwhile cause.
PARENT CONFERENCING
Please remember to book you appointment on School Spider. KS1 and Y6B Monday 16th
November and Years 3,4,5 & 6H Monday 23rd November.
FLU VACCINATIONS
Consent forms must be completed online before the 19th November. The link for this has
already been sent out via School Spider. If you have any further questions about this please
contact the office.
SENCO DROP-IN
Our SENCO will be holding a Drop-In session on Tuesday 1st December from 1.30 – 3.00
p.m. If you would like to speak to her, please telephone the school office to arrange a
convenient time for her to call you.

Recent letters and guidance can be found on the school website.  If your child needs 
to isolate or is waiting for a results of a test, they should complete the work set for 
the correct year group on the Home Learning for 2020-2021 tab on the webpage.

Google Classroom
Over the next week all children will be issued with Google Classroom logins. The 
teachers will be encouraging children to complete activities on this at home in order 
to prepare children for the event of any school closure. The link for Google 
Classroom can be found on the home page of the website. Please support your child 
with this by logging on with them at home. Thank you in anticipation of your 
support.
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